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Winter uniform update 

Effective immediately students are permitted to wear white long sleeve 

undershirts under their PE/school shirt and a black puffer jacket. No logos or 

branding should be shown. 

These items are readily available from Big W, Kmart, UNIQLO. 

Grey/white/green beanies may be worn to and from school only, they are not 

permitted to be worn in class unless there are special circumstances approved by  

Mrs Byron.  Other acceptable headwear worn in class are religious scarves that 

should be of approved colours only (white, green, grey). 

Ms Lamaro - Deputy Principal 

Term 2 Weeks 5 & 6 Picnic Point High School Update 

THE 
POINT 

WEEK 7 

Monday  06.06 
 

Tuesday  07.06 
 

Wednesday 08.06 Raise Mentoring Program 
- Yr 9 

Thursday  09.06 Parent Teacher Night 
Years 11 & 12 

Friday  10.06 
Prayer & Youth Groups 

WEEK 8 

Monday  13.06 
Queen’s Birthday 
Public holiday 

Tuesday  14.06 
Year 8  “ Sticks & Stones -  
Period 1 

Wednesday 15.06 
Raise Mentoring Program 
 - Yr 9 

Thursday  16.06 Regional Cross Country Carnival 

Friday  17.06 
Immunisation Day 2 - Yr 10 
Prayer & Youth Groups 

Year 12 Hospitality 

Our senior students have been busy honing their hospitality skills with the  

re-opening of ‘The Deck Café. The class are required to work collaboratively in 

the planning of menu items and then communicate as a team in the preparation 

and serving of food items to the school community. 

The hours of work that this exercise requires counts towards their accumulative 

hours for service periods in the VET subject area. Our students have progressed 

in their skills and knowledge with acknowledgement of teamwork goals.  

Ms Angelone and Ms Buller congratulate all students on their efforts so far this 

term. 

The following photos capture the success of ‘Toastie Day’ & ‘Chicken Schnitzel 

Burgers’  

Ms Buller - TAS Faculty 

 

https://picnicpt-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/
https://picnicpt-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/


Wrap with Love update 

Thank you to everyone who has donated so far for the Wrap with Love project. Staff 

and students started knitting squares on Tuesday 31 May. We plan on having our 

knitting/crocheting meetings every Tuesday at recess and every Friday at lunchtime. 

Please continue to send through donations of wool and knitting needles to the office 

or with your child on Wednesday and Friday mornings to receive quick merits. 

Ms Lamaro - Deputy Principal 

Technology free Tuesday - TFT Chess Club at recess

Years 7 - 11 Student Leadership Program 2022 

Our student leaders from Year 7—11 participated in a two hour workshop today. They all supported and encouraged each other whilst 

working collaboratively in small groups and when presenting their ideas to all leaders. 

 



Athletics Carnival 2022 



Year 12 Athletics Carnival Photos 


